
Open Records Information Provided By The Iowa Lottery In 
March 2022 

(On average, responses were provided within 4 calendar days.) 
 
On March 1, NuPoint Funding LLC of Boca Raton, Fla., requested a list of annuity 
winners for January 2021 to present and any new or updated court orders for February 
2022. That same day, the Iowa Lottery provided one email with the requested 
information. There was no charge for this request.  
 
On March 1, the North America Procurement Council Inc. of Grand Junction, Colo., 
requested an updated plan-holder, bid tabulation and contract award information for 
Iowa Lottery RFP 22-04, IT Network Security Assessment. That same day, the Iowa 
Lottery provided one email with a copy of the RFP and the addendum to its application 
timeline, but noted that much of the documentation the organization requested did not 
exist. The lottery also sought clarification regarding the updated plan-holder and errors 
and deficiencies referenced by the organization. There was no charge for this request. 
 
On March 20, the Lotto Report of Garland, Texas, requested copies of the MUSL sales 
draw reports from the Mega Millions drawings on Jan. 4, 7, 18, 21 and 25. On April 6, 
the Iowa Lottery provided one email with the requested information. There was no 
charge for this request. 
 
On March 23, the North America Procurement Council of Grand Junction, Colo., 
requested an updated plan-holder, bid tabulation and contract award information for 
Iowa Lottery RFP 22-08, Warehouse Equipment Relocation. On March 24, the Iowa 
Lottery provided one email noting that an award decision had not been made, so no bid 
tabulations or contract award information existed. The lottery also sought clarification 
regarding the updated plan-holder and errors and deficiencies referenced by the 
organization. There was no charge for this request. 
 
On March 31, J.G. Wentworth Co. of Chesterbrook, Pa., requested a list of annuity 
winners and any new or updated court orders for Feb. 1, 2022, to present. That same 
day, the Iowa Lottery provided one email with the requested information. There was no 
charge for this request.  
 
 


